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Extension of COVID-19 Forbearance
Yesterday, September 30th, 2021, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) published Dear Lender Letter (DLL) 2021-11. This DLL 

provides additional COVID-19 Forbearance relief for certain Section 184 and 

Section 184A borrowers through the end of the COVID-19 National Emergency.

Additionally, the DLL requests public feedback from interested parties for a period 

of 30 calendar days from the date of issuance. Please be sure to read the full DLL 

for additional details.

Any questions regarding this DLL may be directed to Krisa.M.Johnson@hud.gov.

www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/DLL_2021-11_Forbearance_Extension.pdf

